
As Christians, justice is the work of 
all of us. Collaboratively, when each 
person takes this work of justice into 
their own hearts, the gift and 
mission of justice lives and spreads to 
all corners of the world. 

Globally, over 1,500 Presentation 
Sisters serve in 24 countries 
throughout the world through a 
partnership with the International 
Presentation Association (IPA). This 
group of Catholic religious 
congregations of Sisters of the 
Presentation of the Blessed Virgin 
Mary, friends, and associates work for 
personal and systemic change for all 
people and our Earth.  

We invite you to join us on this     
journey. Together, let us live the    
mission of justice, spreading peace 
and love to all corners of the world. 

African
Sustainability
Project

Culture of Peace

Economic Justice Justice is Our Work

To discover more about the sustainability efforts in Zambia and Zimbabwe, Africa
or other Presentation Sister Ministries, contact:

marketing@presentationsisters.org   www.presentationsisters.org

Through 
education and 
workshops, we 
provide people 
with the 
opportunities 
to learn valuable, 
life-sustaining skills, 
such as opening small 
businesses, compost making for farms and 
raising chickens, cows, goats and ducks.

May all people 
find inspiration 
and strength to 
build a future of 
reconciliation, 
justice and peace 
for all the children 
of this beloved      
land.                              

Pope Francis



To enhance further development 
in Zambia and Zimbabwe, we are 
collaborating with other Presentation 
Sisters to implement the African 
Sustainability Project. Sisters working 
in these communities will be invited 
to apply for funding, ensuring their 
work with the poor continues far into 
the future.

“If I could be of any 
service in saving souls 
in any part of the globe 
I would willingly do all 

in my power.”
Venerable Nano Nagle

Throughout the years, our 
Presentation Sisters of South 
Dakota have worked collaboratively 
with other Presentation Sisters 
around the globe, serving in missions 
in Mexico, Guatemala, Bolivia, and 
most recently in Zambia, Africa.

Since our return to Zambia in 2008, 
Presentation Sisters have been 
working alongside the people of 
Zambia, assisting in the development 
of several programs to provide 
sustainable careers and communities. 
These established programs are 
continuing to thrive and generating 
sufficient funds to pay expenses and 
also assist the poor.

We reach out in faith, in a spirit 
of hospitality and simplicity to all 
of creation. The cry of those made 
poor and the cry of the Earth call us 
to continue the mission of Jesus … 
to bring forth a sustainable society 
founded on respect for Earth, 
universal human rights, economic 
justice and a culture of peace.

Universal Human Rights

Respect for the Earth

Composting

...hear both 
the cry of 
the Earth 
and the cry 
of the poor.               
     Laudato Si', 49


